
This week in Gold class we have been looking at fractions. 

 

We started by learning about halves. 

We had to cut pizza into halves and 

quarters so we 

could share it 

with our friends. 

 

The best bit was 

that we could eat it after! 

 

 

Then we explored cutting fruit in 

half, and even 

had a go at 

making our own 

pizzas. At the end 

of the week, we 

made our own 

toast and cut it 

into quarters and 

halves.  


